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Something we love to see is
our Residents bringing in
their friends to work on

projects or just hang out. 
 

Here you can see Stephanie
and her friends making use
of our craft room. Thanks

for coming ladies!

Come on out
to our 

Spring Market. 
20 Vendors

are confirmed
so far!



 
Please call us to

book a
personalized tour.

 
We'd love to show

you around!
 

613-706-6606
or email us at

info@lanarklifestyles.ca

OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER OF LANARK LIFESTYLES RETIREMENT RESIDENCE PAGE 2

Where's Larry?

A Minute with Moe

Larry has been
helping us collect

for the "Purse
Project". Check out

the Red Brick
Emporium for info. 

The whole crew got into the Valentine's Day
spirit this year. 

 

We had poetry readings, entertainment,
photos and much much more. 
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Relationship Advice from our Residents...


